
June 15, 2017

David Soule, P.E.
Inspections Plus Inc.
4382 Alexander Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87107


Re:	Mirehaven Arroyo Improvements
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-12-17 (H09E022A)


Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-12-17, the above referenced plan is for construction in an AMAFCA easement.  Since AMAFCA is an MS4 co-permittee, AMAFCA would be the appropriate agency to review/approve this plan.

The city offers one informational comment:

[bookmark: _GoBack]1.  Add a note to not stockpile dirt in the low-flow area of the channel.
 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				






